From: Paul Hartogsveld, FMO

Sent: 15 November 2013 10:58
To: Berta Cáceres Copinh

Subject: RE: HONDURAS:CASO RÍO BLANCO- P.H. AGUA ZARCA/ CARTA DEL COPINH AL FONDO DE DESARROLLO DE LOS PAISES BAJOS
Dear Mrs. Caceres Flores,
Thank you for your email and official letter received on the 20 th October 2013. FMO values the opinions of all interested and affected parties and will take your concerns into consideration.
Please note that during our due diligence visit we did attempt to contact you and your colleagues various times throughout the visit including at your house in La Tejera but were unable to reach you.
Nevertheless we were fortunate enough to be able speak to at least 6 existing COPINH members and the founding member of COPINH Mr. Salvador Zuniga and are thus comfortable with the information received from your organization.
Yours Sincerely,

FMO
